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November 8, 2018Joint Advisory Boards Meeting Agenda

6:00 PM JOINT ADVISORY BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING CALLED TO 

ORDER

WELCOME

WORKSHOP ITEMS:

MOBILITY WORKSHOP AND JOINT ADVISORY BOARD WORKSHOP, 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018 AT 6:00 PM

PURSUANT TO FLORIDA STATUTE 286.011, NOTICE IS HEREBY 

GIVEN THAT AN ADVISORY BOARD WORKSHOP WILL BE 

CONDUCTED AT WHICH ONE OR MORE CITY COMMISSIONERS MAY 

BE PRESENT.  THIS IS THE MOBILITY WORKSHOP AND JOINT 

ADVISORY BOARD WORKSHOP.

1.

1. Mobility Workshop Topic SummariesAttachments:

PRESENTATIONS:

2.  TOPIC 1 - PEMBROKE PINES CITY CENTER MOBILITY HUB

a. PRESENTED BY THE METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION (MPO)

3.  TOPIC 2 - SW 72ND  AVENUE BIKE LAND AND SIDE WALK 

IMPROVEMENTS

a. PRESENTED BY FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (FDOT) AND KEITH

4.  TOPIC 3 - FLAMINGO ROAD GREENWAY

a. PRESENTED BY BROWARD COUNTY

5.  TOPIC 4 - PEMBROKE PINES BIKE SHARE

a.  PRESENTED BY CITY OF PEMBROKE PINES CITY STAFF

CLOSING REMARKS AND PARTICIPATION QUESTIONNAIRE

ADJOURN - 9:30 P.M.
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CITY OF PEMBROKE PINES

____________________________

Katherine Borgstrom, Board Secretary

PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES REQUIRING ACCOMMODATIONS IN ORDERTO 

PARTICIPATE SHOULD CONTACT THE CITY CLERK, 450-1050 AT LEAST 48 HOURS IN 

ADVANCE TO REQUEST SUCH ACCOMMODATION.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN ATTENDING THE CITY COMMISSION MEETING 

AND HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US AGAIN.  IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR DESIRE FURTHER 

EXPLANATIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY MANAGER AT 954-450-1040.

WE ARE PLEASED THAT YOU HAVE DEMONSTRATED AN INTEREST IN YOUR 

COMMUNITY BY ATTENDING A CITY BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING.  WE HOPE THAT YOU 

WILL ATTEND MORE OF THESE MEETINGS IN THE FUTURE.
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